
From: kenji kawabata [kenji.kawabata@furuno.co.jp] 
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2003 12:16 AM 
To: Zanardi, Chuck 
Cc: kitayama@fecdev.furuno.co.jp; Miki Mitani (E-mail); Ametani, Shigenori; 
Kitagawa,  
Kenji; Kunz, Eric; Downs, Paul; Terada, Hideyuki; Ryan, Shane 
Subject: Re: FCC REQUEST FOR FURTHER INFORMATION ON FA-100 
 
Attn: Mr. Chuck Zanardi,  
 
Regarding item 2 of FCC request, we will modify the software to meet the 
requirement, i.e. when ch.  
67 or ch. 13 is  
selected, carrier power is automatically reduced to 1 watt.  When manually 
selected, it is reduced  
to 1 watt but makes it  
possible to revert to full power on demand of operator. The menu process will be 
changed and so we  
will amend the operator's  
manual too. 
 
Software modification of "no reception without a checksum" will be done together 
with the above. 
 
Best regards, 
K. Kawabata 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
----- 
>3/14/03 
>To: Kenji Kawabata 
> 
>I have received to following request from the FCC in regards to the FA-100 
>AIS.  I have sent them the information requested in item 1.  I do not have 
>the data requested in item 2.  
>See attached FCC e-mail. <<Required data.txt>>  
> 
>Regards 
>C Zanardi 
>Commercial Service Manager 
> 
 
kenji.kawabata@furuno.co.jp 
Phone 798-63-1076 
Extension 2843 
 
 


